
We are Champions for Christ! 
July 10, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
Happy July! Things are shaping up around school. The Benedict and Francis buildings, (the mobile units), 
are in the finishing stages of installation. The floors are waxed and they are set up for students. We will 
have some pictures on the website very soon. The boiler in the church is reaching completion, the Kelly 
Room received a beautiful new paint job, some repairs to the current school roof begin next week,  and 
the demolition of the original church and school building will begin after that. Things are busy! 
 
Summer mailers were taken to the post office today and should be arriving to you some time over the 
next few days. Please pay close attention to the tuition invoice. Families with tuition balances, not 
including any fees, may apply for the Diocesan SGO ( https://www.dotsgo.org/) or Parish Financial Aid. If 
you need financial assistance, apply and return any forms to the office as soon as possible.  Payment of 
tuition amounts and any outstanding fees need to be paid by August 8, 2025.  Please contact the office with 
any questions. 
 
 ***Gym uniforms MUST be ordered by July 31 in order to be here for the start of school. Go to 
https://www.greybotink.com/mostblessedsacrament to place your order. Uniforms are delivered to the 
school and we will call you when they arrive. Students will not be able to participate without the correct 
uniform. Dress code information is in the summer mailer as well. We had a very big problem in the older 
grades with students wearing slipper type shoes as a dress shoe. No UGG slippers or slide in type shoes 
without a back heel are permitted. Boots are also not permitted. Students may wear tennis shoes with 
both uniforms. 
 
Blessing of the Backpacks and the MANDATORY grade 4-8 parent/student meeting are on Wednesday, 
August 13, 2025. We will begin in the church at 5:30 for the blessing of the students and their supplies. We 
will move to the school after the blessing. At 6:15 all parents, students, and teachers of grades 4-8 will 
proceed to the gym for a MANDATORY chromebook, policies, and athletic meeting. This meeting is 
mandatory to fulfill new state technology requirements for children as well as our CYO requirement for 
students and parents.  
 
200 of our students are awarded with EdChoice. You will receive an acceptance letter for each student in 
the mail. Please make sure to sign each acceptance letter and return it to the office. Also, if you have 
received an email or phone call from Ms. Katie for new documents, please get in touch with her 
immediately. Office hours are M-TH 8:00-1:30. 
 
Blessings,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please utilize the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“ Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God.” Romans 15:7 
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